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Rotarians donate to children’s garden at fort

Basketball team bottle drive planned Jan. 3

Cape Elizabeth High School girls’ varsity basketball players, from left, front, co-captain Mo 
Lavalle, with Coach Chris Casterella’s son, Mo, and co-captain Maddie Bowe; back row, 
Allison Ingalls, Grace Carignan, Jillian Petersen, Carter Harvey, Sammi Guerette, Brooke 
Harvey, Kelly O’Sullivan, Erin O’Rourke, Elise Mullen and Jessie Robicheaw.

Members of Cape Elizabeth High 
School’s girls’ varsity and junior varsity 
basketball teams will collect returnable bot-
tles and cans in neighborhoods around town 
from 9 a.m. to noon on Saturday, Jan. 2.

A snow date for the fundraiser is planned 
at the same time on Sunday, Jan. 3.

Team members request that Cape Eliza-

beth residents to leave bottles and cans in 
a “visible area” outside their houses that 
morning. 

Proceeds from the fundraiser will help 
the team cover expenses. 

Contact CEHS girls’ basketball booster 
Stephanie Bowe at slbowe@yahoo.com or 
799-4550 for more information.

Cape Elizabeth residents who want to 
brave the frigid Atlantic the fi rst day of 2016 
can take the plunge at 11 a.m. on Friday, 
Jan. 1, at Kettle Cove, during the Cape Wa-
ter Extrication Team’s annual “WET Dip.”

The fundraiser, held every New Year’s 
Day, benefi ts Project Graduation, a night 

of safe activities for newly graduated Cape 
Elizabeth High School seniors the night of 
their commencement, and other causes. 

Suggested donations of $10 or more will 
be welcomed.  For more information, con-
tact WETeam Capt. John Norton at 831-
5714 or at jnorton3@maine.rr.com.

‘WET Dip’ at 11 a.m. New Year’s morning

Fort Williams Park Foundation President Bob Ayotte, second from right, received a 
$5,000 check last month from South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary Club members, from 
left, Scott Irving, Lynn Shaffer, Chuck Redman, Ellie Speh, and Catherine Callahan for 
the Children’s Garden at Fort Williams Park. “The check enables the Fort Williams Park 
Foundation to achieve [its] fundraising goal and begin construction of the Children’s 
Garden at the park. The timing of this donation at the end of the fundraising campaign 
is signifi cant, as it was the Rotary which made a $17,500 donation in July 2012 to assist 
with the initial funding of the Children’s Garden design,” Ayotte said. Groundbreaking on 
the garden is scheduled for spring 2016.

call: 207-956-7700
 csaltgourmetmarket.com flike us:

MAKING YOUR  
HOLIDAYS EASIER  

THIS YEAR!

OPEN
Mon-Sat 7-7
Sun 7:30-4 
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 Designed by us or by you
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 Barware, calendars, home decor
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 Reds, Whites & Bubbles
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 Pastries, antipasto, cheeses

�������
�������
�����
����������� 
 For your holiday gathering
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 Our bakers are getting busy!

GIVE THE GIFT OF THE COURIER!
Subscribe today! In town or out of town, we’ll deliver 

anywhere! See page 2 for more details. 




